
TOWN OF NORTH READING

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Advertisement for Bid
The School Department for the Town of North Reading, Massachusetts will receive

sealed bids for the furnishing and delivering of Monitoring and Maintenance of Fire
and Intrusion Alarm Systems to the North Reading Public Schools. 

Bids will be received by the North Reading Public Schools at the District Administration office,
located at 189 Park Street, MA 01864, until 11:00 a.m., February 5, 2020. All bids will be pub-
licly opened and read at that time at the Park  Street address.  Complete information for bid-
ders may be obtained at the above address.

Specifications for bidders may be obtained on or after January 2, 2020 at the 189 Park
Street address.  Mandatory site visits and a pre-bid conference will take place on
Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. in the District Administration Office, at
189 Park Street.  The North Reading Public Schools reserves the right to reject any or all
bids, or to accept any parts thereof which it considers most advantageous to the Town of
North Reading.

Michael Connelly
Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations
North Reading Public Schools
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